
Work along Marine Corps Drive to prepare for 

transport of power plant components continues


Median removal completed; lane closure expected


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tamuning, Guam - Friday, December 30, 2022  – Traffic signal span wire replacements, which will 
be performed by Polyphase Systems, Inc., a general electrical contractor, will occur for the next 
few weeks on poles along the 12-mile path of the transport of heavy haul components for the 
new Ukudu Power Plant. 


The first traffic signal span wire replacement is scheduled through the week beginning Tuesday, January 
3, 2023, at the Route 1 and 6 Adelup Intersection, between the hours of 9am and 3pm. Drivers are 
encouraged to find alternate routes as lanes will be closed intermittently during this time. Additional span 
wire replacements will take place at the Hagatna intersection of Rts. 1 and 4 in subsequent days. The 
public will be notified once schedule has been finalized. 


Median removal has been completed one full week ahead of schedule. According to Larry 
Limtiaco, Vice-President of Pacific Unlimited, Inc., crews worked diligently to finish the task 
before Christmas to lessen the inconvenience and keep drivers safe while traversing Guam’s 
roads during Christmas eve and Christmas day. 


Log on to poweronthemove.org for more information on the transport project. For inquiries, contact Tyler 
Matanane at info@poweronthemove.org. 


Doosan Ukudu Power and Doosan Enerbility would like to thank our media partners for helping to keep 
the public informed. We thank the public for your patience and understanding, and wish all of Guam, a 
Happy, Safe and Prosperous New Year!


About Transport Project

Doosan Ukudu Power and Doosan Enerbility, along with Pacific Unlimited, Inc., have been contracted to 
move heavy haul components for the new 198-MW power plant in Ukudu, Dededo. The plant’s 
construction is scheduled for completion and to be operational by April 2024. 


The Ukudu Power Plant will use 50% less fuel than Guam’s current power plants. It will be the most 
efficient energy producer on Guam, will help create a more stable power system for our island, will burn 
94% cleaner emissions and will substantially reduce the cost of power for all residents. 


Power On The Move is the public outreach and communications arm of the transport project. The effort 
includes paid and earned media on radio, television, newspaper, digital billboards and social media. Tyler 
Matanane is the project’s spokesperson. 


-End of Release-

mailto:info@poweronthemove.org

